Вариант 2.

answers.

	Nº	1. Li	isten to the t	text and find the correct answe				
1.	The Ad	dam fami	ily lives in					
A) Sco	otland	B) Ir	eland	C) England				
2. What does Mr Addam do? He								
A) dri	ives a bu	s B) w	rites books	C) teaches children				
3.	Mrs Ad	dam						
A) has	s two job	s B) isi	n't working n	now C) is a teacher				
4.	Mr and	Mrs Add	lam have	•				
A) two	o sons B) two daug	ghters C) a	son and a daughter				
5. Mr and Mrs Addam's children are								
A) stu	dents	B) ba	ubies C) fo	otball players				
6 is eight.								
A) Bil	l B) Jacky	C) Jill					
7.	How old	d is Bill?	He is Jack	у.				
A) you	unger the	an B) ol	der than	C) as old as				
8. There are people in the Addam family.								
A) fou	ur B) three	C) five					
9.	Bill real	lly likes	••					
A) ho	ckey B) comedie	s C) vi	deo games				
10.	The Ad	dam fami	ily is a fan	nily.				
A) haj	ppy B) funny	C) lucky					
		№2. Rea	ad the text a	nd choose the correct answer.				
The n	ew word	s:						
Builde	er – cmp	оитель						
House	ewife – ∂	омохозяй	ка					
Hill –	холм							
Hazel	– карие	(глаза)						

A VILLAGE SCHOOL

The Greens are a British family. Mr. Green is a builder and Mrs. Green is a housewife. There are three children in the family: a son and two daughters. Mike is thirteen years old, Sandy is twelve and Kate is ten.

All the three children are pupils. Mike is at the boys' school; his sisters are at a school for girls. Mike is a tall boy. He is clever. He is a very good pupil.

Sandy has dark hair and hazel eyes. She is a pretty girl, she is clever and a good pupil. Her sister Kate is a nice girl with long fair hair and large blue eyes. She is good at music.

The Greens are in Australia now. Mr. Green's uncle is a farmer. His house and farm in Australia are in a village. The Greens are in their uncle's house now.

The house is big. It is on a hill. It is summer now. In Australia January, February, March and April are summer months.

The school in the village is small. In fact, it is a one-room school. There is only one teacher for all the pupils. The garden around the school is very beautiful. The Greens are fond of the farm and the school in the village.

11. How old is Mike?

a) He is twelve.	b) He is thir	rteen.	c) He is ten years old.				
12. What is Mr. Green?							
a) He is a teacher	b) He is a d	octor.	c) He is a builder.				
13. What is the village school like?							
a) It is big.	b) It is small.		c) It is very old.				
14. Where is the uncle's house?							
a) On a hill.	b) In a big city.		c) On the bank of a river.				
15. Now the Greens are in							
a) Africa.	b) America.	c) Aus	stralia.				
16. All the three children in the Greens family are							
a) students.	b) pupils.	c) fari	ners.				
17. In Australia January, February, March and April are							
a) winter months.	b) spring months.	c) sun	nmer months.				
18. All the pupils in the village school have							
a) one teacher.	b) many teachers.	c) two	teachers.				

№3. Fill in the gaps. (Заполните пропуски.)

19. Did they like chess? - No, they

a) didn't b) don't c) aren't

20. ... comes home at 3 o'clock.

a) They b) You c) She

21. I read ... book last year.

a) three b) the third

22. There are ... dialogues in Lesson 1.

a) four b) the fourth

23. It ... his fourth lesson.

a) be b) were c) was

24. Mr Grey ... live in London.

a) doesn't b) don't c) isn't

25. The men ... like tennis.

a) doesn't b) don't c) isn't

26. She's got a sister. -?

a) Does she? b) Has she? c) Is she?

27. She's Nina's sister. -?

a) Does she? b) Has she? c) Is she?

28. Does she like football? - Yes, she

a) does b) do c) is

29. You can't see her. She is standing ... the tree.

a) between b) behind c) in front of

30. ... five lessons in my timetable for Monday.

a) They are b) There are c) There is

31. ... teaspoons of sugar do you want in your tea?

a) How much b) How many c) Any

32. Jack He's only three.

a) not reading b) can't read c) can't to read

33. Mary ... to the cinema last Monday.

a) goes b) went c) going

34. What animal has the longest neck?

a) A crocodile b) A Horse c) A giraffe

35. What has four legs and a back?

a) A table b) A chair c) A shelf

36. It has four legs, a long tail and it can give milk.

a) A sheep b) A pig c) A cow

37. He ... early in the morning.

a) get up b) gets up c) gots up

38. She can't talk to him now. He

a) sleeps b) sleeping c) is sleeping

39. I ... a new book next month.

a) bought b) buy c) will buy

40. ... are my new trousers.

a) These b) Their c) This

41. The girls ... in the fourth form.

a) study b) visit c) teach

42. Jill and Bob are going through the park and

a) seeing b) saying c) talking